PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 10" of January 2021
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BRITISH
SCHOOL
D MESSAGE FROM THE
ear Parents,
TEACHERS:

Happy New Year to everyone and
welcome back to school. Pre school
have had an exciting start to 2021 and
have been busy doing lots of activities
about the Michael Rosen story “We're
going on a bear hunt.” The children
have been busy retelling the story and
putting actions to the words. It is a
fantastic story and the children have had
lots of fun learning and talking about
bears. In maths they have been busy ,.0
learning about triangles and finding —
them in their environment. In phonics

the children have been identifying the
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initial sound of words \
from “We’re going on

a bear hunt” and they
have been doing a
fantastic job.

Next week we will
continue the
story and do lots
more learning
about bears and
continue to
develop our
knowledge about
initial sounds.

A big welcome to all the new children who have
started pre school this week, we are so excited to
have you here!

HOME ACTIVITY:

Help your child improve the phonic skills by
getting them to identify the initial sounds of
objects in the house. You can play this with
their toys e.g. what does teddy start with?

Enjoy the weekend!
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KS1 story of the week - “THE SQUIRRELS
WHO SQUABBLED”
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Photos of the Week




